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NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT 

IN RE: PETITION OF TENNESSEE-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY 
TO MODIFY TARIFF, CHANGE AND INCREASE CHARGES, 
FEES, AND RATES, AND FOR APPROVAL OF A GENERAL 
RATE INCREASE 

Docket No.:  24-00032 

Date: September 27, 2024 

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission” or “TPUC”) is seeking comment 
from members of the public regarding the Petition for a general rate increase filed on May 1, 2024, by 
Tennessee-American Water Company. 

The Commission will hold a public meeting in Chattanooga, Tennessee on Monday, October 
28, 2024, from 2:00 p.m. (EDT) to 7:00 p.m. (EDT) at the CHATTANOOGA CONVENTION CENTER 
in MEETING ROOM 12 located at One Carter Plaza, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402. Chairman David 
F. Jones will preside over the public meeting, and members of the public are invited to attend and
present comments. In addition, members of the public may file written comments in the docket file
by sending an email to contact.tpuc@tn.gov with a reference to Docket No. 24-00032 in the
subject line of the email.

The Commission will hear testimony from witnesses during a public hearing in Nashville in 
Hearing Room G.201, Andrew Jackson State Office Building, 500 Deaderick Street, Nashville, 
Tennessee beginning on November 18, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. (CST) to determine whether the 
requested rate increase, or any part thereof, should be approved. The public will have an opportunity 
to offer comments during the hearing as well. A copy of the Petition and related filings can be found 
under Docket No. 24-00032 on the Active Docket Index page of the Commission’s website at 
tn.gov/TPUC or by navigating to the following link: https://share.tn.gov/tra/dockets/2400032.htm.  

Participants with disabilities who require special accommodations or alternate 
communications formats should contact the Tennessee Public Utility Commission ADA-EEO/AA 
Coordinator/Officer at 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor, Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505, 1-800-
342-8359 or TDD (615) 741-3930, so that reasonable accommodations can be made.

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 
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